
Legal Notice
Advertisement for Bids

The Cannon County Finance Department on behalf of the Highway 
Department will be accepting sealed bids for renovation on the outside 
and inside of the Cannon County Highway Building until 2:00 p.m. on 
Thursday, May 11, 2022

At this time bids will be opened for the renovations to the outside and 
inside of the Cannon County Highway Department building at the 
Cannon County Finance Office.

Bids shall be submitted to the Finance Office at the following address: 

Diane Hickman, Finance Director
Cannon County Department of Finance

110 South Tatum Street, Suite 216
Woodbury, TN 37190

(629) 218-3213
diane.hickman@cannoncountytn.gov

Contact Wayne Hancock at 615-542-3468 for bid specifications.

The outside and inside renovations will be separate bids. Please submit 
each bid in its own sealed envelope.

All documents must be enclosed in a sealed envelope and marked as a 
bid document. No electronic bids accepted.

The Cannon County Highway Department reserves the right to reject 
any and all bids.  We are an equal opportunity employer



For further information, contact Wayne Hancock, Road 
Superintendent at 615-563-4213 

cannonhwy@dtccom.net


